Grades 6-8 Announcements

Good Morning Students and Staff! Today is Friday, May 5, 2017

Lunch today will be Chicken Nuggets, Green Beans, Ice Cream, and Fruit.

- 1. All library books need to be turned in to the library. See Mrs. Allen if you have questions.
- 2. The 8th Annual Elementary & Middle School North Mac Boys Basketball Camp will be held Friday, May 30th June 2nd. The cost is \$40 and the Registration form can be picked up from the office and is due back on Friday, May 19th.
- 3. 6th and 7th grade boys: There will be a meeting for anyone wanting to play basketball next year on Tuesday, May 9th in the new gym at 2:30.
- 4. 6th and 7th grade girls: There will be a girls basketball camp May 15th May 19th at the South Campus. The cost is \$30 and the registration form is due May 12th. The form can be picked up in the office.
- 5. Any 8th grade student who is running for student council NEXT YEAR as a freshman, the petition must be complete and turned in to Ms. Schuster no later than today by 3pm.
- 6. All track members: Warm-ups and uniforms are necessary for practice tonight. Any questions, please see Coach Allen or Coach Carman

Could the following students please come to the office after the pledge:

Happy Birthday to the following students: Today to Brady Williams and tomorrow, May 6th to Chaley Rigney. This summer on break on July 5th to Makenzy Barenthin, Sean Landers, and Wyatt Williamson and July 6th to Kaedyn Royer. Please stop by the office sometime today for a treat.

Please join me for a moment of silence at the time (20). Thank you. Now please stand for the pledge (5). I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it stands, one nation, under God, indivisible, with Liberty and Justice for all.

Thank You and have a great day.